To our Clients and Friends,

Our hearts go out to the Los Angeles community currently facing unimaginable challenges
from the devastating wildfires. The magnitude of this tragedy has deeply impacted us all
and we hold in light everyone affected.

As a company deeply rooted in the LA community, EmpireCLS is committed to
supporting those on the front lines. To aid in the relief efforts, we have made a donation to
the Los Angeles Fire Department Foundation. The courage and dedication of these brave
firefighters are truly an inspiration, and we're honored to play even a small role in ensuring
they have the resources needed.

Last week our LA based team worked together to deliver thousands of bottles of water to
various shelters accepting donations. We also worked with our local food vendor to
prepare and deliver hundreds of freshly made burritos to firefighters in Altadena. This
week, we are providing meals for over 500 firefighters stationed at Will Rogers State
Beach.

As Los Angeles rebuilds, EmpireCLS remains steadfast in our commitment to support and
strengthen our community. Through ongoing partnerships with local organizations and
charities, we stand ready to serve and assist in the recovery efforts. Our dedication to the
city we proudly call home extends far beyond transportation — it's about being there for
our neighbors when they need us most.

Standing in solidarity with our Los Angeles family

In unity,

David C. Seelinger
Chairman, CEO & Passenger




